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13th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Nursery Sports Day – Thursday 5th June 2025 
 
Children should arrive in Nursery at 8:30 a.m. as usual.  Parents and carers can join us on the field 
opposite the Nursery entrance at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Children should wear T-shirts and shorts / jogging bottoms depending on the weather.  Please see 
the table below for the colour T-shirt your child should wear.  
 
Most importantly, they should wear socks and trainers.  Please apply sun cream to your child 
before bringing them to Nursery in the morning and ensure they have a named water bottle. 
 

BLUE - Hamilton RED - Kenny YELLOW – Ennis-Hill GREEN - Daley 

George 
Yaz 
Sami 
Munachimso 
Kiara 
Kayhan 

Harper 
Kem 
Marinela 
Mia 
Connor 
Jazneet 

Aidan 
Lex 
Julia 
Alper 
Lola 
Ivy 
 

Delaney 
Yazel 
Jude 
Logan 
Jahsiah 
Huseyin 
Mark 
 

 
We expect the event to finish at approximately 11:15 a.m.  All the children will return to the 
nursery building before morning-only children will be dismissed in the usual way. 
 
Should it rain, we will reschedule Sports Day for Tuesday 10th June. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Nursery Team 
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